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Reynolds, Mark A

To: Reynolds, Mark A
Subject: PI-CIS status update

Dear ODMHSAS/OHCA provider,  
 
This is just an update on how the new CDC system is going. We have implemented several changes since going 
live on 1/3/2012. The insert CDC function is now available. To insert a CDC it must be a 21, 27, 41, or 42 CDC 
transaction type and must follow the episode rules. Furthermore, there is now a delete option available for 
records that are on hold. Another addition is now the system will look for eligibility on the transaction date of 
the CDC you are entering, and if the customer has recently lost eligibility you can still back date the CDC.  
 
Here are some quick figures:  
 
1. Over 85,000 CDCs have been processed through the first month  
2. 640 Providers have enrolled  
3. 220 Providers have not enrolled  
4. 1400 Staff have enrolled  
5. 910 have not enrolled  
 
If you are a staff that has not yet enrolled and are having problems please contact one of our Provider 
Assistance Specialist at gethelp@odmhsas.org or (405) 521-6444 or (855) 521-6444.  
 
Please also feel free to contact myself or one of our Provider Assistance Specialist if you have any 
comments/suggestions or any other questions.  
 
Thanks,  
 
David Melton  
Data Analyst  
ODMHSAS 

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE 
 
This message and any included attachments are intended only for the use of the individual or entity to 
which it is intended and may contain information that is privileged, confidential and exempt from 
disclosure under applicable law. Unauthorized forwarding, printing, copying, distribution, or use of this 
information is strictly prohibited and may be unlawful. If you are not the intended recipient, please 
promptly delete this message and notify the sender of the delivery error by e-mail or you may notify 
postmaster@jpmc.org of the error.  


